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Florida Hospital, FSU to anounce ‘major gift’ 
for medical education 
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Florida Hospital and Florida State University College 
of Medicine will make a joint announcement March 
20 regarding a “major gift” to support medical 
education, officials said on March 18. 

Michael Muszynski, Orlando regional campus dean 
for the FSU College of Medicine, said Florida 
Hospital will announce an endowment to benefit 
the faculty and staff of the Orlando campus. 

“Florida Hospital's very mission is similar to ours in 
regards to primary care,” Muszynski said. 

The exact amount will be announced tomorrow. At 
the event will be: 

 Florida State University President Eric J. Barron 
 Florida Hospital President and CEO Lars Houmann 
 College of Medicine Dean John P. Fogarty 
 Florida Hospital Vice President Rich Morrison 
 Orlando Regional Campus Dean Michael Muszynski. 

The announcement will be at 1:30 p.m. at the FSU College of Medicine’s Orlando Regional 
Campus. Follow @AbeAborayaOBJ for updates from the event tomorrow. 
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